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Norway
LD 104
Good Morning,
I am emailing this morning to share my Testimony against LD104. I have been a 
Maine caregiver for some years and have never had any issues that would lead me to 
needing to test my product. We have very strict QC practices and this allows us to 
never have any concerns that would require testing. I am a 1 man farm with a small 
canopy and having to submit a sample and pay for testing of each individual batch 
would drive my bottom line costs through the roof and essentially put me out of 
business. I believe if we didn't have so much low grade product on the shelf and it 
was so easy to get the initial license we wouldn't see the flooded market we see today 
that is full of disgusting product. 
Thank you for your time, 
Nick Dalton


